
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Newsletter March 2018 
  
A new Image and changes in Management  
  
Times are changing and so are we…….. 
  
Since start 2017 Christian Høy joined Uniteam in Denmark as Managing Director and partner. 
As from 1 Jan 2018 Christian Høy has taken the position as CEO and have acquired the majority of the shares in the 
company. Mrs. Ji Ren will take the position of Managing Director in Hong Kong. 
  
With the new ownership of Uniteam we are also investing heavily in the future success of our customers by focusing 
even more on developing smart software solutions to the logistics industry. 
There is much talk about disruption and change of market, and for Uniteam the key to success is that our customers 
have 100% reliable management solutions, enabling them to have all relevant data and visibility in the process of 
handling shipments for their customers. With no realtime data and poor data quality, disruption will for sure create 
serious problems for any logistic company. 
One of the most important keys to success in the future is to have valid data and be able to act and react fast to 
market changes. As market places become more and more essential, and customers require full 
transparency, instant access to and distribution of valid data is crucial.  
In Uniteam we deliver smooth processes and on-time-data in one system, thus giving our customers great benefits in 
the day to day work. 
  
“We have more than 30 years of experience build into our ERP system and our customers really benefit from this. 
With the possibility to host in the Cloud our logistics customers can operate extremely cost efficient with all the tools 
on hand whenever and where ever they want “  
  
Please contact us for a demo of our system.   
  
With new management we also change our image a little, not much but enough to say that new times are ahead and 
we have a very positive outlook for our customers continuous success with Uniteam Group as a strong partner. 
  
Uniteam Group will participate in the WCA Freight Forwarders Conference in Singapore in March. More than 2500 
delegates from the logistics industry all over the world will participate and we look forward to meet existing and 
hopefully many new customers during the 6 days conference. 
  
  
  

Please contact us at: 

Denmark and worldwide: support@uniteam.dk +45 43713533 

Hong Kong and worldwide: support@uniteam.com.hk +852 31070727                           
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